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28th November 2016
Dear Parents

The Nursery, Reception and KS1 children at Minchinhampton Academy would like to invite you to attend their Christmas production of ‘Christmas Greetings’.

As listed on the parent calendar, the first production will be on Tuesday 13th December at 2.00pm; the second will be on Wednesday 14th December at 9.15am. 
As in previous years we will be issuing tickets for our school performances.  Given fire regulations and a hall with a seating capacity of 144, we must do this but it does mean we can only issue 2 tickets per family.  Please also remember that the school aged children will already have seen the production! Additionally, if possible, please make arrangements for pre-school children to be looked after as it can be very distracting for the younger children in the production.  Thank you for your support with this.
The slip below MUST be returned to the school office, NOT via your child’s book bag, please order all tickets by Monday 5th December 2016. Please bring your tickets with you to each performance in order to gain access.

Yours sincerely
Mr Moss
Head Teacher

‘Christmas Greetings’
I would like to book a total of 2 tickets for the production of Christmas Greetings on either  the:-
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Tuesday 13th December

ticket (s)  


Wednesday 14th December 

ticket (s)
If extra tickets become available I would like to book 2 extra tickets for either the:-
Tuesday 13th December
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ticket (s)  

Wednesday 14th December 
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ticket (s)

I am the parent of:   
_____________________________________

Class :


_____________________________________






















